
    
     

 

  

 

 

From: 
To: 
Cc: info@copyrightalliance.org 
Subject: Invitation From the Obama Administration 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 8:38:07 PM 

The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama 
Administration to share my thought on my rights as a creator. 

Intellectual property rights are important because they are there to protect the 
interest of the creators by giving them property rights over their creations. My rights 
have been taken away from me. Piracy effected my copyrights with illegally 
downloading of my creative thoughts that were made into a song. Piracy and 
copyright infringement laws are in there to protect unlawful users from profiting 
from sales. These laws were also taken away from me. Who gave someone the 
authority to make executive decisions and to profit off of my work because I did not. 
I have been affect in more ways than one could imaging. My currents and futures 
endeavors have been jeopardised because of the record company's selfishness and 
greed. My creditability has been taken away from me along with my profits earned 
from my creations . I believe that the US government should treat these law 
breakers as a threat to society. They should be punished along with the rest of the 
thieves that have been proven guilty. They should get the maximum time punishable 
for this type of crime. My 1st amendment was taken away from me and was used 
for profit for an unauthorized person. How is one to feel when a crime has taken 
place and the crime goes unnoticed because a person doesn't have enough 
resources to stand against large companies. The US government should reach out to 
all Americans and educate them about these laws. Creators should have more 
resources to finding help on making sure their creations are still heard but have the 
information to protect their rights. Many American along with myself don't find that 
many laws are broken down enough for a person to understand and that we don't 
have enough money to speak with attorneys about these laws. The government 
should take a stand and make these resources more available through legal help. A 
criminal facing prosecution has the right to attorney and I think creators should too. 
An attorney is appointed to a person that doesn't have the resources to obtain one 
on their own. We as creators want that right too. These attorneys should also have 
to step up and help us out when try to take the necessary step to protecting our 
laws. If we creators and our US governments can stand together we would be 
powerful in helping our laws to be protected. 

Angela Richardson 
Saint Louis, MO 
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